
MAKE UP WORK 

 
Students are permitted to make up tests and turn in projects in all classes due to 
absence. Remember that students’ absences are typically not their fault. Try to help 
them get caught up without fussing at them. Teachers may assign a later penalty to any 
project in accordance with time lines approved by the principal and previously 
communicated to students. 
 
For any class missed, the teacher may assign the student makeup work based on the 
instructional objectives for the subject or course and the needs of the individual student 
in mastering the essential knowledge and skills or in meeting subject or course 
requirements for the class missed. 
 
(Board Policy EIAB) “A student will be responsible for obtaining and completing the 
makeup work in a satisfactory manner and within the time specified by the teacher.” 
 
Students who request work in anticipation of a planned absence should note that this 
work is due the day they return to school.  
 
A good rule of thumb is to give the students 1 day for every day absent.  
 
 

 


